
Our ref: : Cllr enquiry 12-ME1007 Cllr Kirby 

Resident

Carlingford Gardens,  
Mitcham, CR4 2AT 

              
Dear Resident

Re: Mitcham Town Centre 

I understand that you made a recent enquiry to Cllr Linda Kirby related to 
surveying activities on Fair Green in Mitcham. 

I am project managing the development of proposals for Mitcham. As I am sure 
you can appreciate the process of developing ideas is a long one which involves 
significant work associated with feasibility. Although I am not aware of the 
specific surveyors that you noticed, it is possible they were carrying out some 
ground assessments.  

These assessments are not indicative of any particular proposals  but rather 
general good practice to help the council understand what is possible within the 
area.  

As to specific proposals I can assure you that these would be shared with local 
people as part of a very wide ranging consultation process and that there would 
be extensive opportunity for people to comment on these.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Yours Sincerely 

Ashley Heller 
Project Manager  
London Borough of Merton  

 

London Borough of Merton 
Merton Civic Centre 
London Road 
Morden, Surrey SM4 5DX 
DX 41650 Morden 

Direct Line: 0208 545 3425 

Email: ashley.heller@merton.gov.uk

 

2 October 2012 

DEPARTMENT of Environment & Regeneration 
Director – Chris Lee
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